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11.04.2024 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Family Learning for Years 6 
 
We would like to begin a new Family Learning Programme for Year 6 parents/guardians. The Family Learning 
Programme will commence on Wednesday April 24th and will take place every Wednesday for 5 weeks from 2pm 
to 3.25pm. Course dates - April 24th, May 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd you will need to attend as many as possible. 

We understand that your time is valuable, but we cannot emphasise enough the importance of your participation 
in this programme. Your involvement and support is key to helping your child thrive academically and seamlessly 
transition to secondary school. We will be focusing on key areas to support transition to Comprehensive School and 
we do feel this will be valuable to both you and your child.  

What is Family Learning? 
Family Learning encourages family members to learn together and understand how the curriculum has evolved.  
Family learning activities can also be specifically designed to enable parents to learn how to support their 
children's learning. 
Why is Family Learning important? 
Parental engagement in family learning has a large and positive impact on children’s learning, giving children 
greater confidence and self-belief, with measurable benefits to their literacy, language and numeracy skills.  As well 
as creating a positive relationship with the school and beginning part of the school community. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to 
support you and your child every step of the way. cardl@hwbcymru.net 

We look forward to embarking on this exciting learning journey with you and your child. 

Warm regards, 

Mrs L Card 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin.llangewydd@bridgend.gov.uk


 

Llangewydd Junior School    
Headteacher: Mrs K Green; Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Evans; Assistant Headteacher: Mr D Evans; 

 ALNCo. : Mrs T Porter; Other senior leadership team members: Mrs W Mitchell, Mrs S Jones 

 

 

                      
Llangewydd Junior School, Llangewydd Road, Bridgend, South Wales UK CF31 4JT 
Tel: 01656 815530. admin.llangewydd@bridgend.gov.uk. www.llangewydd.co.uk 

 
 

 

 

PLEASE RETURN THE REPLY SLIP BY FRIDAY 19TH APRIL TO THE CLASS TEACHER 

 
Childs name………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Adult attending………………………………………………………………. 
 
Relationship to child…………………………………………………………. 
 
I am able to attend                                        I am unable to attend 
 

 
 

I look forward welcoming you into school. 
Mrs. L. Card 
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